GCU Helps Those Impacted by COVID-19

GCU will temporarily suspend policy cancellations due to non-payment of
premium for policyholders facing financial strain due to COVID-19.

The extended grace period is available immediately and will carry until
further notice for all GCU life insurance policies. Members facing financial
difficulty due to this unprecedented time should contact the GCU and we
will review each request on a case by case scenario.

As life insurance carriers have been recently designated as essential critical
businesses by Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf, GCU Home Office will
remain open and continue to serve members, by appointment only.
Furthermore, members can make payments, request funds from their
annuity, file a claim or request policy changes. We continue to be available
via phone 855-306-0607 or email info@gcuusa.com during regular business
hours.

As George N. Juba, President and CEO stated in a recent message to our
members, GCU response to the COVID-19 pandemic is based on our core
values of faith, family and community.

Finally, as quoted in Mr. Juba’s message, “We assure you that the life and
annuity business you have placed with GCU is safe. The current crisis has
not diminished the statement value of your annuity(ies) nor the cash value of
your life insurance policy(ies)”.
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